
 

For Immediate Release 

January 14, 2016 
Maribel Lena, 305-470-5349 

maribel.lena@dot.state.fl.us 

 

FDOT to Conduct Work on Summerland Key 
January 16 to January 18

 
 

Monroe County, FL – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), through its Asset 

Maintenance contractor, HDR/ICA, will be conducting work at MM 24.7 on Summerland Key 

over the Martin Luther King holiday weekend to stabilize a soil settlement in the FDOT right-of-

way near the Summerland Key Post Office.  

 

This work has been scheduled for a time when the post office is closed in order to minimize 

disruption to normal operations. Substantial impact to US 1 traffic is not expected, although cars 

may be briefly stopped to allow trucks to safely enter the roadway. 

 

Work is scheduled to begin on Saturday afternoon, January 16 and is expected to be completed 

by Monday afternoon, January 18. 

 

Please note that this schedule may change due to bad weather or other unexpected conditions. 

For more information, please call HDR/ICA at 305-289-4360. 

 

Drivers are encouraged to call 511 before they travel or log on to www.fl511.com to get real-

time traffic and lane closure information. FDOT would like to remind drivers that wearing a 

safety belt is the single most effective way to protect people and reduce fatalities in motor 

vehicle crashes. Please drive cautiously in construction zones. 
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